
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:  5/6/2019 
Start time:   7:05 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church 
Present:   8 members, 1 guest 
 
 
● The minutes from the previous meeting located on the club’s website, were accepted 

as posted. 
● Peter Jagich read the club’s financial status report that was prepared by Fred DiMaria. 
● Warren Batson mentioned that he will be doing fly training again this year.  He is 

preparing the new club electric trainer for use. 
● Peter noted that the current club membership stands at approximatly 45 members. 
● Redwing field status: field is still currently ⅓ under water. 
● Wallkill field status: entrance road in is in good shape.  The field is mowed and in 

good shape, but very wet due to recent rains. 
● Bob Magee discussed several possible options for finding a new flying field.  A 

discussion by members followed. 
● Warren noted that the ORA Spring Fun-Fly is scheduled for June 1-2. 
● Warren mentioned that repair work is needed on the club trailer.  Just waiting for some 

decent dry weather.  Will put together a team to help work on it. 
● Peter reminded members that the position of club Vice President is still open and 

looking for a volenteer. 
● Reminder that the club annual “Float-Fly” is scheduled for May 18, at Lake Taghkanic 

State Park. 
● Next club meeting in June will be a field meeting at the Wallkill field.  Reminder to 

bring your own lunch and drinks. 
● Peter noted that one of the flight benches needs some repair work. And that tic control 

still needs to be put down when conditions improve. 
● John Cossa brought in a electric powered Tiger Moth for show and tell. 
● An extra gift certificate left over from Project Night was raffled off, and won by Peter 

Jagich. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   7:48 PM 
 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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